



# Minutes: Western Sydney Airport Mayoral Reference Group

<b>Date &amp; Time:</b>	Wednesday, 23 May 2018, 7.30pm – 9.00pm
<b>Location:</b>	Meeting Room 2, Springwood Community and Theatre Hub, Macquarie Road Springwood
<b>Chair:</b>	Cr Mark Greenhill, Mayor
<b>Attendees:</b>	<p>Members:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Cr Don McGregor</li> <li>• Cr Romola Hollywood</li> <li>• Cr Brent Hoare</li> <li>• Bob Treasure</li> <li>• Janie Burry</li> <li>• Tony Green</li> <li>• Tony Adamski</li> <li>• Anton Von Schulenburg</li> </ul> <p>Officers:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Annalise Bentley, Senior Strategic Planner, City Planning</li> </ul>
<b>Apologies:</b>	Cr Chris Van der Kley, Cr Shae Foenander, Cr Mick Fell, Cr Kerry Brown, Ross Coster, Lisa Jeffery, Peter Dollin, Amanda Foxon-Hill, Tony Middleton
<b>TRIM File:</b>	F10043

Item	Speaker	Notes	
1	Welcome and Apologies	Chair	
2	Acknowledgement of Country	Chair	
3	Confirmation of previous minutes from 31 August 2017 meeting	Chair	Confirmed
4	<p>Actions arising:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Tony M to coordinate letter from the Mayor thanking Mrs Sneddon for contribution to the group - Done</li> <li>2. All in group to consider options for the next public event including style, format and speakers. Proposals are to be brought back to the October meeting – Agenda item</li> <li>3. Mayor to consider press release on Airservices refusal to provide additional data. Tony M to investigate Fol application options –</li> </ol>	Chair	<p>Items 1 and 2 completed and/or addressed in May meeting.</p> <p>Item 3 to be reconsidered and/or further feedback to be provided to Mayor on status and decisions.</p>

Item	Speaker	Notes
	Done. Decision made not to action any further.	
5	Procedural Matters – Extension of Group to September 2019	Annalise Note Item 4 at 27 March 2018 Ordinary Meeting endorsed group to continue to September 2019. Also adopted updated Terms of Reference for the extended period.
6	Mayoral update	Recap of recent events regarding Asbestos Management and Recruitment Practices and challenges to group. Restated the importance of community campaign/action in opposition to WSA. Proposed next public event should include FOWSA representation.
7	Members activities - roundtable	<p>Tony Green: Continues work on employment and population distribution in Sydney to test impacts of transport initiatives. Also developing strategic transport analysis and evaluating alternative options ie Maglev &amp; HSR. Aiming to complete by July.</p> <p>Janie Burry: RAWSA planning protests at FOWSA Drop-in Session events – Glenbrook 1 June 2018. RAWSA attended Politics in the Pub event where PM was present at Peachtree Inn. No questions allowed to be taken from the floor on WSA. Evidence that letter writing campaign to IUCN gaining traction. Requests Council also write again to IUCN. Also successful RAWSA event outside the Prime Minister's residence in Point Piper - received excellent media coverage.</p> <p>Cr McGregor: maintains inequity argument of east v west curfew remains relevant.</p> <p>Tony Adamski: Requested Council consider making submission to Airservices Amendment Bill to amend Airservices Act. RAWSA has already made submission. Maintains combination of community action and legislative change will impact viability of WSA.</p> <p><b>ACTION:</b> Letter to IUCN matter for June 2018 Council Meeting. Mayor to consider letter submission to Airservices Amendment Bill.</p>
8	Other business	Chair Nil
9	Next Meeting	Chair <i>Proposed date: Wednesday 29 August 2018</i>

Item	Speaker	Notes
10	Meeting Close	Chair 9.00pm

DRAFT